
 
   

 
       

   
       

 
   

 
    

     
     

     
 

    
   
 

        

 

 
 

 
 

 
     
        
            

 

   

2018 NASSAU HEALTH 
SUMMIT 

“Make your Voice Heard” 

Florida Department of Health-Nassau and the Partnership for Healthier Nassau will be hosting 
the 2018 Nassau Health Summit on 

Wednesday, September 26th at the FSCJ Nassau Red Bean Center from 1-5 pm. 

Address: 76346 William Burgess Blvd., Yulee Florida 

There will be an opportunity for organizations to share their service information, network then 
hear about the results of the MAPP Community Health Assessments conducted this Spring & 
Summer. More importantly, there will be a facilitated session to choose the top health issues 
to be addressed in the upcoming 2019-2021 Nassau Community Health Improvement Plan. 

For more information on reserving a free table to display at the Health Summit, please contact 
Mary von Mohr at 904.557-9133 or Mary.vonMohr@flhealth.gov 

PARTNERSHIP 
FOR A 

HEALTHIER 
NASSAU 

Help us Make Nassau County the Healthiest County in the Nation 
“The best place to grow up, work and retire.” 

ADA accommodations available as needed 
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